
March 2021

Updates From the Road

Dear praying churches and friends,


March was an eventful month of meetings!  We were 
able to spend the month between Florida and Texas. 
During the month we also received word that we were 
taken on by two new supporting churches in 
Mississippi! 


While in Florida we were blessed to take part in a 
wonderful missions conference! They had a great 
theme and the preaching very much stirred and 
encouraged our hearts. In fact, this was our first 
meeting that we were invited to stay with a family 
from the church. We had a great time with this family 
and the boys did great, even though away from our 
home on wheels. The Lord taught us much during this 
conference and it will remain etched in our hearts! 


Deputation is going well and we look forward to our 
meetings coming up! Please keep praying for safety in 
our travel and for our health as Sabrina has been 
dealing with off and on ear aches. We appreciate your 
prayers and well wishes!


Thank you for your faithfulness,

The Deneau family 

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy.com

Praise Reports


• We were blessed with a 
generous financial gift that has 
met unspoken needs.


• Our calendar is filling up and 
we have some dates open 
throughout.


Prayer Requests


• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened.


• The work of other missionaries 
in Italy to be blessed.


• Our calendar to continue to fill 
with meetings for this year.


• Our doctor appointments for 
the family to go well while we 
are home for a few weeks in 
June.


Our Boys


• Emrys is looking forward to 
going to new classes and 
meeting new kids, while 
learning bible lessons. Sabrina 
has started him in some 
preschool lessons.


• Theo has finally started potty 
training, and is doing well.


• Felix is continuing to grow and 
do new things it seems daily.
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